
Risk Management Agency 

St Paul Regional Office 

30 7th Street East, Suite 1890 

Saint Paul, MN   55101-4901 

Voice 651.290.3304   

Email: rsomn@rma.usda.gov  

Web: www.rma.usda.gov/aboutrma/fields/mn_rso/  

 
Release No.: RMA-14-132 

Contact: 

Duane Voy (651) 290-3304 

duane.voy@rma.usda.gov  

 

Farm Bill Updates and Information 
 

SAINT PAUL, Minn., August 15, 2014 — The USDA’s Risk Management Agency (RMA) announced 

recent changes to the federal crop insurance program as directed by the Agricultural Act of 2014 (2014 

Farm Bill). Information on these changes can be found on the RMA Farm Bill page at: 

www.rma.usda.gov/news/currentissues/farmbill. Fact sheets on the Farm Bill provisions, Conservation 

Compliance, the Supplemental Coverage Option, and information on Beginning Farmer Benefits, Native 

Sod Guidelines, and Whole Farm Insurance are available.  

 

The 2014 Farm Bill was signed by President Obama on February 7. The Act continues current programs 

with modifications and authorizes several new programs administered by RMA. This Farm Bill 

strengthens crop insurance by providing more risk management options for farmers and ranchers and by 

making crop insurance more affordable for beginning farmers. It continues the growth of the crop 

insurance program and provides avenues to expand farm safety net options for organic producers and 

specialty crop producers.  

  

More information on the Farm Bill can be found on the USDA Farm Bill page at: 

www.usda.gov/wps/portal/usda/usdahome?navid=farmbill.  

 

The websites will be updated with information as more announcements are made on the progress of 

implementing the 2014 Farm Bill. Crop insurance is sold and delivered solely through private crop 

insurance agents. Producers can contact local crop insurance agents for more information about the 

program. A list of crop insurance agents is available at all USDA service centers or on the RMA website 

at: www.rma.usda.gov/tools/agents/. 
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USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: USDA, 

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Ave., SW, 

Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (866) 632-9992 (Toll-free Customer Service), (800) 877-8339 (Local or 

Federal relay), (866) 377-8642 (Relay voice users). 
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